
Notice to All Lakeshore Property Owners:

Beginning on Monday, September 29, Lake Restoration will be using Big Swan Lake 
Public Water Access to conduct a phosphorus reduction treatment on Big Swan Lake. 
This treatment will be applied offshore to the main basin of Big Swan Lake. This project 
has been coordinated with help and approval from the state, county, lake improvement 
district, lake association, MPCA, local DNR offices, and partners to drive water quality 
improvement for Big Swan Lake. 

Important notes:
• The Big Swan Lake Public Water Access will remain open for all public access 

and use.
• Be advised; there will be large equipment at the public access including storage 

tanks and application barge.
• Application work will be ongoing for multiple weeks and will be limited to Monday 

through Friday.
• No commercial application activity will occur on Saturdays and Sundays.

If you have any questions, please direct them to:
Lee Daly - Alum Treatment Coordinator Contact
Phone: 763-559-2615
Email: lmdaly@comcast.net


